
From: Sarah Stokes
To: Hamilton, Elizabeth A CIV USARMY CESAM (USA)
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: SELC extension request and request for public hearing for Public Notice SAM-2020-00353-

ES.
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:14:36 PM

Thank you Ms. Hamilton. I appreciate your response.
Sarah

Sarah Stokes
Senior Attorney
Southern Environmental Law Center
2829 2nd Ave South, Suite 282
Birmingham, AL 35233
205-745-3060

-----Original Message-----
From: Hamilton, Elizabeth A CIV USARMY CESAM (USA) [mailto:Elizabeth.A.Seavoy@usace.army.mil]
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:06 PM
To: Sarah Stokes
Subject: RE: SELC extension request and request for public hearing for Public Notice SAM-2020-00353-ES.

Ms. Stokes,

Thank you for providing a response to the Public Notice for file number, SAM-2019-00914-ES.  It has been added
to the Administrative Record. After consideration of your comments and some recent changes to the project
proposed by the applicant, our office agrees the Public Notice needs additional supplemental information. At the end
of the Public Notice review and comment period on Wednesday August 26, we will be requesting updated
information from the applicant which will include appropriate maps and updated impact tables. Following review of
the additional information, should we find the project still necessitates review under the Standard Permit process, we
will issue a Re-Notice that will include more detailed project location information, site specific impact area maps,
and areas proposed to retain permanent fill. We apologize for the inconvenience and look forward to coordinating in
the near future.

Respectfully,

Elizabeth A. Hamilton
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Project Manager
Mobile District, Regulatory Division
South Alabama Branch

-----Original Message-----
From: Sarah Stokes <sstokes@selcal.org>
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 5:46 PM
To: Hamilton, Elizabeth A CIV USARMY CESAM (USA) <Elizabeth.A.Seavoy@usace.army.mil>
Cc: Litteken, Craig J CIV USARMY CESAM (USA) <Craig.J.Litteken@usace.army.mil>;
'LeeAnne.Wofford@ahc.alabama.gov' <LeeAnne.Wofford@ahc.alabama.gov>; 'Eric.Sipes@ahc.alabama.gov'
<Eric.Sipes@ahc.alabama.gov>; 'Greg.Lein@dcnr.alabama.gov' <Greg.Lein@dcnr.alabama.gov>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] SELC extension request and request for public hearing for Public Notice SAM-2020-
00353-ES.



Ms. Hamilton,

Attached please find the Southern Environmental Law Center's request for a public hearing as well as an extension
for the public comment deadline for Public Notice SAM-2020-00353-ES, a proposed 53-mile natural gas pipeline.
Without a map showing the water impacts, the public cannot meaningfully comment.

Regards,

Sarah Stokes

Senior Attorney

Southern Environmental Law Center

2829 2nd Ave South, Suite 282

Birmingham, AL 35233

205-745-3060


